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As many of you are aware, last fall we lost the large beech tree on hole 18. Over the past several
months we have worked on developing an action plan to address that area. I’m happy to announce
we have finally completed the project by adding a new bunker along the right-hand side of the
fairway. We feel this bunker will still provide a challenging tee shot while keeping the integrity of the
hole intact. The club would like to thank Dino and his staff for all the hard work put into this large
project.

Matt Hill, PGA
General Manager



Featured Articles
Mothers Day Brunch

Member-Member Championship

Sunday, May 14th from 10:00am to 2:00pm we invite you to join
us for our Mothers Day Brunch at the SkyTop Grill & Patio. We will
be offering a special brunch buffet that you do not want to miss.
The event is $25 per person for adults and $15 for guests under
15 years of age. RSVP is required and reservations can be made

by calling the club house at 704-948-6611.

Friday, June 9th the club will be hosting the Member-
Management Scramble. This is always a fun event

with a scramble format where you are paired with a
member from our staff, followed by a wonderful social

dinner. The cost of this event is $25 per person and
includes one entrée as well as one beverage from the
bar. Please call the golf shop to sign up for this event.

Member-Management Scramble

Friday, May 17th at 7:00pm the club will be kicking off its 2nd major
of the year, the Member-Member. If you would like to sign up for the

event and are not already on the list, please call the golf shop no
later than 5:00pm Wednesday, May 17th. Round one will tee off on
Saturday morning with tee times starting at 8:30, and round two will

begin on Sunday morning with tee times at 8:30 as well. Sunday
evening of the Member-Member is one of the most exciting times at
the club as we host the annual on course shootout. Where each low

gross and low net winner from each flight will face each other in a
head-to-head modified alternate shot event, ending on #9. We

encourage all members to come out and watch the dramatic ending
to one of the club’s greatest events.

The club would like to remind all members the range and
short game area will close on Mondays at 12:00 PM and will
reopen on the following Tuesday at 12:00 PM. The putting

green will remain open during that time. 
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Skybrook Golf Academy
Director of Instruction

It is with great pleasure to announce that Lucas Banks has
accepted the role as Director of Instruction of The Skybrook
Golf Academy. Lucas has been at the club for over 5 years
and has developed a strong reputation for being a top golf

instructor in Charlotte. Please help me congratulate Lucas in
his new role and keep an eye out for new instructional

programs coming soon. 


